FLOODING HAS OCCURRED ON NUMEROUS OCCASIONS AT BOTH T-JUNCTIONS IN BIRCH STREET IN RECENT YEARS, SOMETIMES TWO OR THREE TIMES A MONTH, WITH THE RESULT THAT RESIDENTS HAVE SUFFERED CONSTANT DAMAGE TO THEIR PROPERTIES. THE ANCIENT DRAINAGE SYSTEM HAD FAILED. NAYLAND-WITH WISSINGTON PARISH COUNCIL AND COUNTY COUNCILLOR JAMES FINCH HAVE BEEN PRESSING SUFFOLK HIGHWAYS FOR SEVERAL YEARS TO FIND A PERMANENT SOLUTION. WE HOPE THAT THE CURRENT ENGINEERING WORKS IN MILL STREET, BEAR STREET, BIRCH STREET, GRAVEL HILL AND STOKE ROAD WILL PREVENT FLOODING IN THE FUTURE AND THAT SCENES LIKE THIS WILL BECOME A THING OF THE PAST.

